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Minute 24 

 
 
1. In the course of deliberations on the issue of special subdivsion provisions for 

boundary adjustments, the Hearing Panel noted that the section 42A report only 

recommended such provisions for the Rural Environment zone. 

2. The recommendation was made that such provisions not apply in other zones 

because that “would be at odds to the Objectives and Policies that want to avoid 

residential development in those areas.”   

3. The Panel requests that you identify the policies and objectives in the Coastal 

Living and Rural Living zones upon which you formed that view. 
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Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


